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Happy Friday all,  
 
It was fantastic to see so many parents and carers at the 
parents’ evening this week. The final Parents evening is 
next Thursday and appointments can be booked through 
the MCAS app. 
 
We have started to train staff in the use of provision map 
and will be rolling this out further with the addition of 
online one page profiles which you will be able to view if 
your child has one. 
 
Next week some changes will be shared with your child and 
you regarding how we will be encouraging the school 
values – Aim High, Community, Respect and Kindness. 
Kind Regards 
Kevin Medway 

Friday 15th March 2024 
Website: 
www.brdmedoi.bham.sch.uk 
Tel: 0121 464 4266                

 
Dates for your diary 

Academic Year 2023-24 
 
21st March – Parents’ evening 2 (3:30-5:45) 
Friday 22nd Mar – End of Term EASTER 
HOLIDAYS 

Class Attendance 
RB –93% 
RG – 89% 
1D – 98% 

1GT – 86% 
2L – 93% 
2A – 89% 

As we continue to improve communication, we will 
be sending more messages through the ‘My Child At 
School’ App which can be found in the Apple Store 
and Google Play. It can also be accessed online 
 
Those not connected yet received a paper letter. 
The final paper letter will be sent on Friday 22nd 
March. After this, you can see letters on the MCAS 
app and on access them on the website. 
 
If you are finding it difficult to connect please 
contact the school and we can arrange to help you 
 
 
 
Class Percentage connected 
Nursery 69%   Same 
RB 68%   (+4%) 
RG 75%  (Same) 
1D 84%  (Same) 
1GT 88%  (Same) 
2L 63% (Same) 
2A 67% (Same) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2 have really enjoyed art this week as 
they have been sketching some of William 

Morris's Paintings. 
 

On Friday 22nd March the children will be preparing 
for the Easter holiday by having an Easter Bonnet 
parade. It would be wonderful to see the children’s 
creations so, if any children who would like to join in,  
they can bring a decorated bonnet, hat or egg (hard 
boiled or pretend please)  into school on this day. 
The parade is only for the children and will be held 
within the school day. We will get some photos for 
the newsletter though. 
 

Our current leaders are 1GT. 
Which class can be first to get 
100% connected to MCAS and 
our school community? 

Parking Notice 
We attended a residents’ meeting last week. Local 
residents who have been affected by inconsiderate 
parking are now uploading images and registration 
plate numbers to Nextbase website which West 
Midlands Police then access. They only started on 
Tuesday and have a number of repeat offenders. We 
want to share this as, if continued, there is the 
possibility that some of the surrounding roads where 
you park could become permit holders only at certain 
times of the day. Please ensure that you park legally 
and considerately to help to avoid this. Leave the car 
and walk if you can, or park further from school and 
walk the rest. 


